
Minutes   12- 9- 2014 
 
Board members present were Todd Swain – RE, Neil Cox – Asst. RE, Virginia 
Apker – Treasurer, Betty Martin  - Secretary, Jon Pyeatt, James Stowers, and 
George Walker.  The minutes of the November meeting and the treasurer’s 
report were approved as presented. 
 
Solo Report – Jason Baney: No schedule yet for 2015. 
 
Rally Cross: We need a rally cross chairman for 2015. 
 
Club Racing – Neil Cox: A tentative schedule has been submitted for the 
division to national. 
 
Old Business:  
 
Awards Party: The Awards Party will be on January 31 from 6-10 P.M. at 
BurnCo.  Registration will be available on MSR or RSVP to Todd Swain..  
Virginia Apker volunteered to be in charge of decorations.  Commemorative cups 
are on order for the event. 
 
New Business: 
 
Neil Cox moved to allot $200.00 for year end awards.  George Walker seconded.  
Motion carried. 
 
Betty Martin moved to pay the RE’s expenses and the registration fee for NEOkla 
Region of Record members for the MIDIV Convention on February 6-8.  Neil Cox 
seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
The Convention Committee has asked for items for the silent auction.  Neil Cox 
moved to donate 2 solo entries.  George Walker seconded.  Motion carried. 
 
Mitchell Russell brought up the subject of holding a street survival school.  
Everybody was in favor of proceeding.  He will check into this further. 
 
There will be no club meeting in January. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin, Secretary 


